
November 9, 2024 

AAPP Report Fall Assembly 2024 

 

CT completed the AMIAS (Al-Anon Members Involved In Alateen 
Service)/Group Sponsor Recertification process with World Service. Thank 
you to the District Representatives and AMIAS’s for completing the 
recertification paperwork in ample time. We currently have 27 AMIAS/Group 
Sponsors and 7 active Alateen meetings. Two of the meetings are held at high 
schools and are limited to students from the school. The Newtown meeting is 
the only hybrid meeting at this time. District 11 is in the process of reactivating 
the prior Norwich meeting now meeting in Bozrah; this will also be a hybrid 
meeting. The Woodbridge meeting became inactive in August.  

Thanks to the support of Ann B, Alateen Coordinator, Janine, District 
Representative, my service sponsors and the other AMIAS’s. 

Love in Service, 

Gay B. 

Alateen Area Process Person 

 

 


